
 
13 September 2021 
 
 

Year 12 COVID-19 Update 
 
Dear Students, Parents/Caregivers, 
 
Late this afternoon the school was advised that tomorrow, Tuesday 14 
September, the school will be non-operational as a member of the school 
community has tested positive for COVID-19.  
 
Consequently, the Webinar scheduled for tomorrow afternoon will be 
postponed until Wednesday afternoon 15 September at 3:15 PM. 
 
The NEW link is listed below: 
 
 
LINK: https://link.cths.nsw.edu.au/hscupdate2 
 
 
Information; 

• Time 3:15 PM (access to the link will be available 15 minutes prior to the event start 
time). 

• No account is required. Join anonymously  
• Browser required: Mac – Chrome. Windows – Edge or Chrome 
• Buffering may occur depending on your internet connection. The live stream will 

pick up from where you left off 
• Please enter any questions you may have throughout the stream into the Q&A 

window. Questions will be answered by the presenters at the end of the information 
session. 

 
    
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Gary Johnson 
Principal 

Cherrybrook 
Technology 
High School 
 
28-44 Purchase Road 
Cherrybrook NSW 2126 
 
Telephone 
02 9484 2144 
 
Email 
cths@cths.nsw.edu.au 
 
Website 
https://cths.nsw.edu.au 
 
Principal 
Mr G Johnson 
 
Deputy Principals 
Mr M Townsend 
Mr B Clements 
Mrs A Gatt 

https://link.cths.nsw.edu.au/hscupdate2
mailto:cths@cths.nsw.edu.au
https://cths.nsw.edu.au/

